
From: Sue Arneson
To: Ann Kovich; bebrown.madison@gmail.com; carldurocher@gmail.com; GaryPoulson@gmail.com; Butler, Pat;

Kemble, Rebecca; King, J Steven; Beck, Drew; Kamp, Charles; Rusch, Mick; McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: Reinstatement of bus stop at Rutledge and Thornton Streets
Date: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 9:06:16 AM

Hello,

I live at 711 Riverside and commute to my job on the UW campus. I would ask that you reinstate the
bus stop at the corner of Rutledge and Thornton Streets. While there are a number of bus stops in the
neighborhood, the removal of both stops on either side of the river leaves a 5 block (including the
bridge) gap in coverage in the higher density area of Thornton. 

We moved into this neighborhood last year just before these stops were removed and it was definitely
convenient and very nice to have this service at these 2 locations. 

I am not able to attend the meeting on the 10th due to a prior commitment but wanted the committee
to have another voice in favor of this reinstatement.

Thank you for your consideration to better serve the needs of our community.

Sincerely,

Sue Arneson
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